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Dear Nez Perce Clearwater National Forests,

 

Dear Nez Perce Clearwater National Forest, 

 

I am a second grade teacher in Moscow Idaho. And I love to spend my time hiking, rafting and kayaking in this

beautiful region that is in turmoil.

 

I am writing to ask that all 89 streams that you have found eligible for Wild and Scenic designation remain

protected as eligible in the new forest plan, and to voice my support for their ultimate designation. If you finalize

the Draft Suitability Report, I ask that all 89 streams be found suitable in the final report. 

 

The clarity of the streams is extremely important, to not only me, but to the entire ecosystem.  So many people

come into our state to see a crisp clean natural environment, for fish to interact naturally with their ecosystem the

way they once did. I am very concerned that if you continue forward with this plan, there won't be any streams

with clear water anymore. This suitability plan, is only suiting those who will make Financial profits. Not people or

animals or the ecosystem who live and love and thrive off of this ecosystem.

 

Thank you for considering these comments.

 

Sincerely,

Lance Hamma

Moscow, ID 83843

lhamm4935@gmail.com

 


